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Numerology, like astrology is a symbolic system, one of the many tools we can use to understand
ourselves and our life purpose better. It is the study of numerical value which is often associated
with the paranormal alongside astrology and similar to divinatory arts. Each number is a symbol of an
energy force that has distinct traits. However, there is no perfect number among them. Numbers possess
a dual nature and can represent either positive or a negative force. Exploring their meaning can help
us discover our strengths and weaknesses. Most important, it guides us on our life's journey. In this
book, we will explore all the characteristics of number 1 through 9 including the major Master Numbers.
Besides that, we will also take a look on the distinctive behavior traits on each number in every
astrological zodiac. Furthermore, we are also exposed to a wider perspective on how does learning
numerology benefit us in our daily life such as identifying and satisfying our customers, understanding
our bosses' character, finding the right employees in work, meeting the expectation of our life partner
and understanding our children or students' character. Life is all about living to your fullest
potential because only when you know yourself well, you can win the battles in life. Numerology helps
you exactly in this mission. Numerology examines in details of what effects numbers have on people, why
you make certain choices, how do you balance your strengths and weaknesses for better self- development
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and improve your relationships. Have faith and make the most from your understanding of Numerology
using your intellect and wisdom. Empower your success through your personal charm and the magnetism in
your life path number that works harmoniously with the cycles of destiny occurring in life.
This blend of Western and Chinese astrology offers 144 distinct signs of the zodiac, with detailed
analyses of each sign including individualized sections on love, sex, business, money, career, and home
life
Don't wish upon the stars. Divine their secrets This revised and updated edition features explanations
of all the houses, signs and their meanings, as well as information on astrology's connection with
metaphysics and psychology.
Get even more depth from your angel tarot readings with Radleigh Valentine's comprehensive guide to the
use of, and the in-depth symbolism behind, Angel Tarot Cards. In The Big Book of Angel Tarot, bestselling author Radleigh Valentine follows up his groundbreaking work Angel Tarot Cards with the
definitive guide to the mystical art of tarot. By removing the fear, worry, and secrecy from the
process, Radleigh is reintroducing the world to this language of the Divine, without diminishing any of
the amazing accuracy and detailed information that tarot is known for. This fascinating book takes you
card by card through the journey of The Dreamer in the Major Arcana, fully explaining all of the
magical symbolism found throughout tarot. You'll come to understand the importance of each suit of the
Minor Arcana and its relevance to your daily life, as well as develop a -firm grasp of the court cards
by getting to know each and every one as if they're real people. Radleigh reveals the incredible
insights into your questions and concerns that arise from various card spreads-and also teaches you how
to create your own! (Previously published as The Big Book of Angel Tarot by Doreen Virtue and Radleigh
Valentine)
Four out of 10 North Americans read their horoscope daily, 10 out of 10 have a birthday, and almost all
of them see the world in living colour.Colorstrology, already with a highly successful website at
colorstrology.com, infuses elements of astrology and numerology with the spirituality of colour to
create a colour profile for every day of the year. Cleverly packaged with 32 pages of perforated colour
chips, this new genre of metaphysical fun will bridge the consumer gap between the house-proud urbanite
and the barefoot spiritualist.Colorstrology, the company, is rolling out an entire line of branded
products, from cosmetics and jewellery to cards and flowers, but this is the only comprehensive book
available by the author who New York magazine calls a "must-see phenomenon."
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Uses personology profiles to predict the nature of romance, friendship, marriage, business, and family
relationships.
Previously published as Simply Fortune Telling with Playing Cards. There is a certain romance attached
to playing cards: from the riverboat gamblers on the Mississippi to genteel parlor games and the
current popular surge in poker tournaments. How many of us while away our bored moments with a game of
solitaire? This user-friendly guide will show you how to turn an ordinary deck of cards into a fun and
simple tool for telling the future. Learn the past, present, and future with a regular deck of playing
cards—no trivia, no special talents, no psychic ability. If you can read this, you can learn fortune
telling with a regular deck of cards. The author explains the meaning of each of the 52 cards in the
deck, plus the Joker, presents several layouts for general readings, and answers specific questions.
Dividing the search for destiny into forty-eight karmic paths, a new astrological guide to unlocking
the meaning of life uses birthdates to identify universal paths. 150,000 first printing.
In this wickedly funny guide, professional astrologer Hazel Dixon-Cooper casts off sugar-coated
astrology in favor of exploring the maladjusted side of the universe. If you want the inside scoop, the
real deal, the lowdown on each sun sign, then look no further. It's time to forget those traditional
astrology books where Sagittarians are gregarious, Capricorns are ambitious, and Pisceans are dreamers.
Instead, enter a world where Archers are loud-mouthed bores, Goats are pompous social climbers, and
Fish are chronically helpless. Dixon-Cooper debunks the myths, reveals the flaws, and examines the
dubious virtues of each sun sign. Discover how to use your own inner brat to outwit bullies,
outmaneuver manipulators, and win those endless games that lovers play. Learn how to deal with those
dysfunctional people you encounter every day, including how to: contain a Ram's oversized ego calm a
raging Bull keep a fickle Twin faithful Irreverent, biting, and laugh-out-loud funny, Born on a Rotten
Day exaggerates the bad, exorcises the good, and puts a new spin on the age-old question -- what's your
sign?

To the conventional scientist, numbers are merely symbols of comparative quantities, but in the
broader, metaphysical sense, they assume a deeper, more profound significance. The Complete Book of
Numerology reveals the underlying meaning behind the numbers in your life and enables you to understand
the connection between your numerological patterns and your degree of abundance, health, and general
well-being. Overall, delving into the world of numbers will provide you with a simple and accurate way
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to decipher your experiences in the same manner that a road map helps you navigate a route that you
haven’t previously traveled.
An updated guide to the popular divination system explains the basics of numerology and how to explore
the future using numbers such as a birth date, birth name, and address. Original.
Incorporating an overview of the characteristics and qualities found within each sign of the zodiac, an
astrological guide offers readers tips on how to identify individual strengths and weaknesses, dates
and connections key to the future, and romantic pa
Few people know that today's deck of playing cards is actually based on an ancient mystical card system
akin to the Tarot. In The Power of Playing Cards you can discover the playing card that is linked to
your birthday and learn the secrets that each card holds about personality traits, love relationships,
destiny, and luck. Remarkably accurate, this system is a synthesis of playing cards, astrology, and
numerology. This easy-to-use system allows you to gain insight into your past, present, and future and
introduces you to an intricate web of relationship links that is second to none. These special links
can explain why you fall in love, who your ideal partner is, and who can best provide what you need. By
finding out who will support you and who will challenge you, you can increase your potential for
successful relationships. Equally helpful, you can deepen your understanding of what motivates your
family members, friends, and business partners. Besides enhancing your relationships, this unique
system offers fascinating insight into your future by interpreting cards for each year that is to come.
You'll also: Identify your special qualities by knowing your signature card Become aware of
relationship card links that can improve your love life and increase your understanding of others
Discover which celebrities share your card Find out your good years for money, career, and new
opportunities Whether you are using the cards for serious inquiry or simply for fun, this simple and
enthralling guide is for all who seek to know more about themselves, their loved ones, and their
futures.
ONE VOLUME - ALL YEAR LONG- ALL SIGNS. “2016 YOUR NEW ASTROLOGY™ HOROSCOPES ARE HERE IN A ONE-VOLUME
BOOK WHICH GIVES YOU THE SCOOP ON ALL OF THE MONKEY YEAR'S DESTINIES. BE IT love, luck, money, health
or decision-making - This 400-page book of monthly forecasts suits everybody’s lifestyle. The generous
monthly predictions are written in the jaunty, easygoing style of world-renowned author Suzanne White,
the high priestess of Chinese and Western Astrologies. WHITE both predicts your future and tickles your
funny bone throughout. You will gasp and giggle and nod your head enthusiastically as you read the
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month-by-month progress your 2016 Fire Monkey Year promises to deliver. Whether you are longing to
start a baby, get a new job, fall madly in love, move house, get a divorce or simply know when to take
a holiday and where, let this easy-to-use book be your guide. IMAGINE! A SINGLE BOOK that reads your
future both in western (Aries, Gemini, Leo.) and Chinese (Dragons and Tigers and Snakes) Astrology.
Pisces/Horses will be gifted with new passion. Gemini/Dragons can look forward to victory and praise.
Virgo/Rats will find peace of mind. In 2016, this book will serve the needs of everyone on the planet.
REMEMBER! You get double your money in "2016 New Astrology™ Horoscopes”. No need to buy two books: one
about western horoscopes and another about Chinese horoscopes. All 24 signs are inside this one book.
You can read not just Scorpio's future, but Horse's future as well. Capricorn and Snake are completely
covered, as are Leo and Monkey and all the rest. There is plenty to look forward to for everybody in
"2016 Your New Astrology™ Horoscopes Chinese and Western". This is the only non-astro mumbo jumbo
horoscope book available for 2016. It's a straight-talking book that takes you by the hand and helps
you make headway throughout, the sometimes tricky and even dangerous - Fire Monkey Year 2016.
The inspiration of Ernest Holmes has reached hundreds of thousands of readers through his classic
works, many of which are just now becoming available in paperback. Originally published in 1929 as The
Bible in Light of Religious Science, this exegesis on the hidden lessons of some of Scripture's bestknown verses has been largely unavailable-and even unknown-since the 1940s. Indeed, this edition comes
as a brand-new work to the many readers of Ernest Holmes. It is fully reset and redesigned, published
for the first time with an index, and includes a new preface to frame the book for the contemporary
reader.
The most complete, comprehensive birthday forecast available--synthesizing the secrets of astrology,
numerology, and fixed stars! In this delightfully addictive, wholly accessible book, two skilled
astrologers guide you toward greater psychological insight, self-awareness, and a keen understanding of
your unique position in the universe. Packed with an extraordinary wealth of knowledge and clear, easyto-interpret graphs and charts, The Power of Birthdays, Stars and Numbers provides: ¸ BIRTHDAY
FORECASTS--366 profiles--one for each day of the year--reveal your positive and negative personality
traits, career strengths, tips on love and relationships, your secret self, your best days for romance
and friendship, potential fatal attractions, famous people who share your birthday, and much more!
INCLUDING! ¸ FIXED STARS--Though astrologers have used fixed stars for centuries, now the general
public can reap the rewards of this classic method for enlightenment. The stars that line the heavens
radiate great power, depending on your date of birth. You'll learn your primary fixed star plus those
that influence your astrological chart. ¸ NUMEROLOGICAL PROFILES--Discover the importance of the nine
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basic numbers, and learn how to calculate your holistic number (which reveals your life purpose) and
your personal year number (which sheds light on what specific lessons a particular year has in store
for you). Travel beyond the twelve signs of the zodiac and tap into The Power of Birthdays, Stars and
Numbers. You hold centuries of wisdom in your hands.
This comprehensive reference guide synthesizes the secrets of astrology, numerology, and fixed stars to
create the most complete birthday forecast.
An introduction to astrology includes a zodiac reading for each day of the year
We've all done it: glanced casually at the horoscope pages, secretly hoping the stars will forecast our
fame and fortune. Yet the zodiac can tell us far more than this, revealing even our most intimate
secrets. Sextrologyis a highly intelligent and enlightening guide to sex and the sexes using a wholly
original astrological philosophy. In frank, sophisticated and uninhibited language, the authors profile
each gender's zodiac sign and uncover the naked truth behind the make-up of each one.Sextrologywill
help you better comprehend your and others' sexual character, improve your understanding of
relationship roles and find out what to expect from the special person in your life. From fantasies to
favourite positions, erogenous zones to emotional needs, Starsky and Cox leave no stone unturned in
their titillating examination that will once again have people asking, 'what's your sign?'
Ever wondered how your date of birth influences your personality, your loves and passions, and your
path in life? The Astrology Birthday Book reveals how the precise alignment of the planets on your date
of birth determines the characteristics that make you unique.
Astrology is finally getting personal! From the best-selling author of The Secret Language of Birthdays
comes a revolution in charting your horoscope based on both the date and time of your birth that makes
all other horoscope books irrelevant. With his "Personology" system, Gary Goldschneider has created a
unique method which divides each of the twelve signs into five sub-types-such as Aquarius-Pisces Cusp,
Pisces I, Pisces II, Pisces III, and Pisces-Aries Cusp-thereby sub-dividing the astrological year into
48 personology periods. The precision this allows is far beyond anything available in any other
astrology book and provides a ground-breaking new way for readers to look not only at their own lives,
but their interactions with those around them. The book comes packed with easy-to-follow charts
covering the sun, eight different planets, and, unique to this book, the rapid fluctuations of the moon
for every year from 1900 through 2025. The result is an unprecedented level of precision, as well as a
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beautifully illustrated volume destined to become the one and only book horoscope readers will treasure
for the next twenty years.
Examines the general effect of the 12th house planets; the Sun, Moon, and Saturn in the 12th or
aspecting ruler of the 12th; how to work with the 12th house during various cycles of life. The author
works with the language of the unconscious and with active imagination and visualization techniques to
take advantage of 12th house energies.
Provides women with insights into themselves and their sexual and social relationships and gives advice
on the constructive use of anger and personal power
From the authors of "The Power of Birthdays, Stars, & Numbers" comes a personalized astrology guide
where readers can learn about their unique powers of attraction and the cosmic forces that shape their
destinies.
For thousands of years people have been aware of the significance of numbers. The early Greeks taught
that numbers are central to the understanding of life itself, while Galileo, the medieval Italian
astronomer, said, “The book of nature is written in mathematical language”. This attractively presented
book explains both the history and theory of numerology, and, through practical advice, opens the door
on a new world of possibilities. Rather than enduring the effects of various life circumstances, we
can, through numerology, take part in their rhythmic process, one that links us with universal purpose
and meaning. Numerology offers us the ability to order and control our lives.
The book begins with a fascinating explanation of what numerology is and an intriguing look at the
philosophy that lies behind it. It then examines how numerology works, focusing on the numeric meanings
of personal names, birth dates, and language in general. Included is a step-by-step guide to
calculating your own numbers and interpreting them in chart form. Special attention has been paid to
keeping the math simple and unintimidating, and to emphasizing how numerology can personally apply to
the reader.
A fascinating book that reveals the ancient craft of tarot and offers detailed guidance on how to
conduct readings of your own This book teaches the reader how to connect with the time-honoured wisdom
and spiritual power of the tarot and make major decisions - just by turning a card. Author and tarot
expert Kim Arnold teaches using the Rider Waite tarot, which is acknowledged as the classic deck to
Page 7/11

Read Free Saffi Crawford Geraldine Sullivan The Power Of Birthdays
begin understanding this ancient system. Ideal for first-time users of tarot cards, this book includes
guidance on: - Choosing the right deck for you - Interpreting each of the 22 Major Arcana and 56 Minor
Arcana cards - A variety of different spreads and techniques for weaving together the cards when you do
a reading for yourself and others - Ways to meditate on the cards and go deeper into their messages
This title was previously published within the Hay House Basics series.
Will luck be a lady tonight? Or must we play the hand we're dealt? There is no need to use tarot cards
to learn what the future holds: a regular deck of playing cards will do the trick - as long as you know
how to read them. Fortune Telling Using Playing Cards teaches readers how to translate the four suits
of the tarot into the more familiar hearts, diamonds, spades, and clubs found in the common playing
card deck. Readers will learn the meaning of the cards, their individual symbolism, keywords,
astrological associations, and the significance of their numbers. There are even suggestions on how to
do a quick reading when you're short on time - so you will always know what's in the cards.
In this easy to read book, Ken Bowser presents the basics of sidereal astrology from the viewpoint of a
Western astrologer. Both astrologers and students of the science will appreciate the clear and helpful
delineation of the planets, signs, houses, and aspects as presented in the sidereal chart. Ken also
examines the forty-five planet combinations, looking at each in depth and presenting the unique
characteristics each represents. All of these principles are illustrated with examples that serve as a
guide for interpretation. Also included are three appendices: historical information, the origin of the
exaltations, and the tropical-sidereal debate. An Introduction to Western Sidereal Astrology is a
modest title for this excellent book, which provides a basic overview of sidereal astrology as it has
developed in the West since the rediscovery of the ancient Babylonian sidereal zodiac at the end of the
nineteenth century. Arising out of forty years of practice with sidereal astrology, this book is a gift
to the world, representing the reemergence in our time of an astrology based upon the actual positions
of the stars themselves and offering insightful interpretations of the stellar script as it comes to
expression in the horoscope. - Robert Powell Ph.D., author of History of the Zodiac and many other
works, and co-author of the recently published book The Astrological Revolution. With An Introduction
to Western Sidereal Astrology, Ken Bowser has produced a valuable contribution to a literature that is
both scholarly and practical. His careful, well-resourced explanations of the Babylonian origination of
the zodiac (fixed to the celestial sphere and not their equinoxes) and its reintroduction into modern
astrology, are a must-read for both students and professionals. On the practical side, he shows
astrologers who want to try out the sidereal zodiac how to use it in everyday work. His outstanding
planet combinations, which are independent of the zodiac, can be used by anyone and everyone who wants
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to master the art of astrology.--Ken Irving, Editor, American Astrology, Horoscope Guide Bowser
skillfully and eloquently leads the reader through a tour of the complex issues at the heart of the
zodiac issue with a level of clarity that can only be conveyed by someone who has attained a deep and
comprehensive understanding of his subject. Ken Bowser is incontrovertibly qualified to write the book
of this title, and he has chosen his moment well.--Deborah Houlding, Editor, The Traditional Astrologer
and skyscript.co.uk
Discover the secret to exactly who you are based on the unique combination of astrology and psychology.
Did you know that your birthday can reveal surprising details about your personality, relationships,
and health? The Complete Book of Birthdays is a compelling, easy-to-use reference book that gives you
insight into your birthday profile and shows you how to maximize your career goals, love life, and
health! Each day of the year comes with a complete, in-depth personality profile that, when partnered
with your astrological sign, creates shocking results. Learn all about yourself and your unique
strengths, but don't forget to turn the pages and find out the secrets of your friends, family, and
colleagues too!
Through "personology" (a combination of characteristics influenced by sun sign, season, and day of the
year) and an analysis of several thousand character profiles, the authors have pinned down the traits
most common to people born on the same day.
Harness the power of numbers! Numerology has been around since the sixth century B.C. and has been used
throughout the ages to reveal the secrets of personality . . . to determine the numerical vibrations
surrounding different aspects of life . . . and to select the key numbers in your life that will lead
to happiness and prosperity. If you can count on your fingers, you can use this ancient system to
discover: • What is the purpose of your life? • Which day is your sexuality highest? • Which lottery
numbers should you choose? • When is the best time to make decisions? • What cities are the best for
you to live in? • How can you tell if someone's right for you? Featuring numerological profiles of
famous people and trends!
Discusses the psychological and mystical meanings of specific symbols in dreams and provides
experiments to help remember and analyze dreams

At last a truly comprehensive and authoritative text on numerology!Part I is a complete introduction to
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esoteric numerology.Part II includes extensive delineations of each of the numbers 1 to 78and, for the
first time in book form, a synthesis of numerology,astrology and the Tarot. Each number is explained as
personal numbervibrations, as a temporary number vibration, in terms of itsastrological correspondence
and in terms of its Tarot symbolism. Each ofthe Tarot cards is illustrated. Numerology and the Divine
Triangle isthe book to which all books on the subject will be compared from now on.
In this inspiring guide to achieving happiness and wellness in life, work, and relationships, a “go-to
life coach for those in the know” (InStyle) reveals how to use astrology as a roadmap to success. For
thousands of years, people have looked to the night sky for guidance. Yet these days it’s so easy to
lose touch with the universe and the important direction it can provide. In The Signs, astrologer and
life coach Carolyne Faulkner reveals how the ancient wisdom of the stars can empower you to get the
most out of life. Faulkner’s method is not about nebulous predictions or fate. It’s about discovering
the qualities, good and bad, associated with your natal chart—the position of the planets at the time
of your birth—and using that knowledge to inform your decisions and relationships. Easy to use and
designed as both an introduction for the cosmically curious and a deep dive for experienced spiritual
seekers, this guide shows you how to interpret your chart, find balance, and reconnect with yourself.
Consult The Signs to learn what to do when: • You’re an inflexible Taurus, resistant to change. (Create
things. Even a home-cooked meal will heal you in wondrous ways.) • You live with an argumentative
Aries. (Never fight fire with fire. Wait till your partner calms down to discuss your feelings.) • You
have Capricorn influence. (Shed the need to conform. Structure is important, but it needs to be
flexible enough to change as we grow.)
Did you know that your birthday can give you surprising details about your personality profile, your
ideal partner, and your dark side? The Element Encyclopedia of Birthdays combines astrology,
psychology, numerology and tarot for practical advice on how to make the best of yourself and shape
your future.
For the first time, a Tantric scholar and expert in the Hindu traditions of Ayurveda and astrology
presents a system of numerology that combines numerical calculations, astrological data, and an
analysis of body type. He illustrates the Vedic Square and the visual patterns that can be derived from
it, casting a revealing light on the more esoteric interpretations of numbers and their relationship to
one another. Recommendations are given regarding strong and weak periods of day or year, favorable
colors and precious stones to be worn, and meditations and mantras to be practiced for health and
prosperity. Explains how to determine the psychic number, name number, and destiny number; how these
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numbers relate to each of the nine planets, and how they apply to every aspect of life--including
personality, temperament, intelligence, talents, sexuality, spirituality, finances, travel, and health.
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